KOLKATA PORT TRUST -

No.MRN/HMR/99/07 Dated 25.02.16
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NOTICE

Lower Auckland channel to Haldia is being closed for shipping w.e.f. 1.3.16.
Hence transit of all vessels for Haldia would be via Western/ Eden channel
w.e.f. 01.03.16.

Movements of all vessels from KDS/ river anchorages to HDC & vice versa
would be required to be done via Sandheads. Customs formalities to be
followed as applicable.

Revised draft forecasts via Eden Channel for Haldia for March 2016 vide
MRN/HMR/HD/D/186A & MRN/HMR/HD/N/186A dated 25/02/16 is
displayed on the KoPT website.

Estuary information chart for Masters of vessels may be obtained from the
office of the Chief Hydrographer, KoPT / Manager Marine (Operations)
Haldia. Vessel agents are to ensure transmission of the charts to inward
ships well in advance.
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Distribution :- To All Concerned.



